
Meet Henry Fitzgibbons
Henry Fitzgibbons, who has more than 30 years of experience in 
building design, programming and planning, is serving as the architect 
for our parish center project. He was selected from a group of three 
qualified architects who were invited to interview to lead the project.

Henry serves as partner in charge with 
Soderstrom Architects, Ltd., a Portland-

based architecture, planning and interior 
design firm that was founded in 1984. The 
firm offers comprehensive architectural 
services ranging from programming and 
design to construction administration. SDRA 
serves clients throughout the country with 
32 employees including architects licensed 
in 17 states.

Henry’s primary design focus has been on 
educational facilities, especially faith-based 
institutions. He received his bachelor’s of 
architecture degree from the University of 
Oregon and earned his Certificate in Value 
Engineering Leadership in Energy & 

Environmental Design (LEED). He is 
responsible for master planning projects at 
Jesuit High School, the Sisters of St. Mary of 
Oregon, Central Catholic High School and 
St. Pius X School.

Examples of Henry’s work can be 
found throughout the Oregon area: the 
kindergarten and library addition at 
St. John Fisher in Portland, the Performing 
Arts Center and Center for Science and 
Mathematics at Jesuit High School in 
Portland, the Parish Hall expansion at 
St. Matthew Catholic Church in Hillsboro 
and the pre-school expansion at Our Lady 
of Sorrows in Portland. 

Project News
The Facilities Committee 
recently approved the 
rendering created by 
Henry. This rendering 
was unveiled during the 
campaign kickoff last 
weekend. A large-scale 
version can be viewed at 
the back of the church. 
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